Clark County Civil Service Commission Meeting – Public Hearing
The Civil Service Commission will hold a hearing on the appeal of their removal in the post offer process by a deputy sheriff candidate in Room 511, on the 5th floor of the Public Service Center, at 1300 Franklin St., starting at 1 p.m. April 7.
Both the appellant and the Sheriff’s Office will have the opportunity to present their cases. Both parties may present witnesses whom they question, and to ask questions of the other party’s witnesses. Both parties are entitled to have legal representation present during the hearing.
The Sheriff’s Office is expected to present the testimony of a witness, Dr. KC Stewart, testifying for about 15-20 minutes.
The hearing is expected to last no more than 2 hours.
Following the hearing the Clark County Civil Service Commission will hold an executive session, per RCW 42.30.110(1)(g)
If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email the Chief Examiner and Secretary to the Commission, Leslie Harrington Smith 564-397-2114 at Leslie.Harrington-Smith@Clark.wa.gov
